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Dear Parents and Guardians,

The new term has started well, with everyone getting used to new safeguarding systems, a
one-way route around the site, regular hand sanitising and the wearing of masks. Most
students have adapted well to the routine of bringing in their own mask(s). Students have
told us it's useful to keep a mask in their blazer pocket, bag and PE kit pocket so they are
never caught without one.

While most students provide their own masks, not everyone remembers and so far, to
promote good routines, students with lost or broken masks have been given a new one free

of charge.

From Monday, if your child does not have a mask with them at the start of the day, there will
be a £1.00 charge for a replacement, payable at the gate to your child's PGO.

Thank you for your understanding and support. Resources to prevent infection in schools
are not infinite and at the moment the wearing of masks in schools looks set to continue.

Yours faithfully

B floss

Bridget Moss
Deputy Headteacher, Pastoral Care & Student Well-Being
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